
Ashtead All Stars Netball Club: Weekly Update 

W/E Sunday 26th February 2017 

 
Dear all, 
 
We’ve had a quiet weekend with just one friendly match. 
 

RESULTS 
U15/16 B/C v Fetcham Hawks B/C WON 39 – 10 
 

END OF SEASON TOURNAMENT  
Please make sure you all have Sunday April 23rd in your diaries for the Club End of Season 
Tournament.  Details will be sent out soon. 

We can, however, announce that we have a Surrey Storm player, Mikki Austyn, coming to the 

tournament to meet the girls, run a drill, and present the awards.  Keep an eye out for Mikki in the 
Surrey Storm games. 
 

LEATHERHEAD ADVERTISER 
The U14s are in the Leatherhead Advertiser this week for winning Silver in the Nonsuch League.  
There is a lovely big picture of the girls so do go and buy a copy if you want one. 
 

SUMMER NETBALL 
Details about Summer Netball will be coming out this week.  Please remember this is completely 
separate to Club Netball.  The Club closes down for the Summer after the End of Season 
Tournament, but I will be running Summer Netball sessions on a Wednesday evening in the 
Summer Term, just so that the girls can keep playing.  I always think it’s a shame that we endure 
the long cold Winter and then we stop playing during the lovely Summer evenings.  AAS 
members will have a priority booking period and then I will be offering spare places to others, so 
please sign up quickly once the forms go out later this week. 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

27/02/2017 Monday 6 - 7pm and 7 - 8pm Training: All U12s and U15/U16s,  then U13s and U14s 

01/03/2017 Wednesday 6 - 7pm and 7 - 8pm Training: All U10s, then all U11s 

01/03/2017 Wednesday 6 - 7pm and 7 - 8pm SQUAD TRAINING: U13s, then U15/U16s 

01/03/2017 Wednesday 8 - 9pm INDOOR TRAINING : AAS LADIES 

04/03/2017 Saturday AWAY AAS ladies B v Worcester Park Lions B 

04/03/2017 Saturday 2 - 3pm MINIS 

05/03/2017 Sunday   NONSUCH U12 AND U13 

 
Kind regards 
Jane 


